Nebiaska Nebiaska
Medical Center Omaha

COLLEGE OF PUBLIC HEALTH
NEBRASKA'S HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER Master of Public Health Program

November 18, 2009
Ken Lyons
President/CEO

1701 N. 24" St. Ste. 102
Omaha, Ne. 68110

Dear Ken,

Approval as a Service Learning Site

This is to inform you that the New Community Development Corporation has been approved by
the Graduate Program Committee of the UNMC/UNO Master of Public Health Program as a
Service Learning placement site for MPH students.

I wish to thank you for your willingness to partner with the MPH program and to provide
preceptors for MPH students. The expertise and learning opportunities offered by your
organization will be invaluable to the further education of the UNMC/UNO MPH students.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Jessica Tschirren, MPA

Coordinator of Public Health Education
University of Nebraska Medical Center
Ph 402 561 7586

Fax 402 561 7599
jtschirren@unme.edu

cc. Jacqueline Hawkins

982178 Nebraska Medical Center / Omaha, NE 68198-2178
402-561-7566 / FAX: 402-561-7599



